Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

All policies and guidance related to adoption of children within the UK
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. An exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means and is already in the public domain.  

https://www.gov.uk/child-adoption 

All policies and guidance related to other forms of legal permanence for children within the UK, for example, SGOs
Again, this information is exempt from release under Section 21 of the Act as it is already in the public domain.

https://www.proceduresonline.com/llr/childcare/leicester_city/contents.html
Which agencies or organisations are a part of your regional adoption agency (RAA)?
We are not currently in a RAA.
When was your regional adoption agency formed or when is it expected to be formed?
Potentially 2020

What is your RAA called?
Not applicable.

How are your services and responsibilities currently divided amongst the RAA?
Not applicable.

Is your RAA also including responsibility for SGOs and what is the rationale behind this?
Not applicable.

What targets has your RAA set?
Not applicable.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

